
PLANNING MEETING 

ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

JULY 2, 2018 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on July 2, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland City Hall 

Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. 

Cain, Annette F. Gaither and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/ Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Police Chief 

Joseph Stanford, Fire Chief Brett Thompson (arrived at 5:42 P.M.), Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Code 

Enforcement Officer Cecil Chappell (left at 5:40 P.M.), Tiffany Young (arrived at 5:53 P.M.), and Ray Stansell with The 

Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Code Enforcement Officer Chappell discussed the process of nuisance properties and how to clean them up with 

the Mayor and Council. 

 

 Mayor Fetner and the Council discussed possible grants available including Community Development Block 

Grants, Fire Department Grants, Land & Water Conservation Fund Grants, and Storm Shelter Grants. 

 

 Also discussed was an addition to the agenda. 

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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